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No Mid Semester Break 
 

The Mid Semester Break, as contained in the Senate 
approved adjusted Academic Calendar for 2014/2015 
scheduled to be observed from Monday 15th to 
Sunday 21st June, 2015, has been postponed.  
 

A statement signed by the Director, Examinations, 
Admissions and Records (DEAR), Hajiya Fatima Binta 
Mohammed advised students to observe the new 
development strictly, as lectures as well as other 
academic activities will continue, without break.   
 

A new date for the Semester break will be 
announced later. 
 
 
 

 

 


